
       Year 1 and Year 2 Class Newsletter 

Wow! What a fantastic term we have had, and it has been quite a way to start 2025. 

The children have really enjoyed our topic The Big Freeze and have loved finding out 

about the Arctic, its wildlife and habitats. A favourite was our ‘blubber’ experiment to 

discover how it keeps Arctic Animals Warm.  

We finished our topic with 

a fantastic Arctic Explorers 

Day. We had to transport 

ice blocks on a sledge, 

have a team-ski, created 

Arctic Foxes and penguins, 

as well as snowflake 

biscuits. 

   

We really enjoyed our Christingle Experience at the 

church, learning about the different parts of the 

Christingle and what they mean. When we came to make our own, we were able to explain to our 

helpers the meaning of the different parts. 

We have been Artists this term and created our own amazing 

winter landscapes in the style of Caspar David Friedrich. We 

have had lots of compliments from staff and other children. 

Please do come and have a look.   

Looking forward to next term, our PE days will continue to be  

Tuesday and Friday. Children should come into school in their 

PE kits on those days. On Fridays,  Reading Records are 

checked and children who have read 4 times or more are given a raffle ticket and enter our reading 

raffle.  

Our topic in Term 4 is called Where do I live? As part of this, we will be going on a walk around 

our village and taking part in a science investigation. Weather dependent, we are hoping to do this 

in week 5, Friday 28th of March, first thing in the moring. If you are able to help please let the 

school office know.  

Thank you for all your support this term and we look forward to working with you in term 4. Have a 

relaxing and enjoyable half term break. 

  

The Year 1 and Year 2 Team  


